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Charleston County Traffic Investigators Seeking Public’s Help in Fatal Hit and Run 

(Awendaw, SC) Shortly after midnight on August 13, 2018, a pedestrian was walking on Hwy 17N near 

Duffield Road. Investigators believe an unknown vehicle who did not stop to render aid or call 911 struck 

the pedestrian. At approximately 12:30am, another vehicle was driving southbound on Highway 17N and 

saw the pedestrian lying in the roadway. Unfortunately, the driver of the vehicle was unable to stop in time 

and hit the pedestrian. The driver immediately contacted 911 for assistance. The driver of the vehicle was 

not impaired and was not cited or charged.  

This is an active investigation by the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office and the Charleston County 

Coroner’s Office. Anyone with information on this case should contact Deputy C. Pate at 843-529-5338 or 

Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111. 
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